
 BLUE AND GRAY RIFLE AND PISTOL CLUB - HUNTSVILLE, ALA. 

                                   June 2014 Bulletin 

 

Bulletin Editor and Club President:  James L. Moses, 256 534-7968 

Club Treasurer:  Ken Miholits 256 582 7444, kemordnance@knology.net 

Junior Club Coordinator:  Richard Peters 256 881 4859 

FFL Chairman:  Brian Hunter, 256 837-6474 

Range Maintenance Coordinator:   David Howard  at range.bgrpc@gmail.com 

Club Website:  http://www. bgrpc.org 

 

Executive Committee Meeting:  The June meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m. on June 17th at Greenbrier 

Restaurant.  This is the OLD Greenbrier restaurant about 2 miles north of I-565 exit #3.  Those planning to have 

a meal should be there by 6:00.   

 

July/June  Shooting Events:  
 

 June   7    100 yd High Power   Blue & Gray Range          9:00 a.m. 

 June 14  Smallbore Prone   Blue & Gray Range          8:30 a.m. 

 June 21  Precision High Power   Blue & Gray Range          9:00 a.m. 

 June 22  3x600 High Power   AEDC Range            8:00 a.m. 

 July   5  100 yd High Power   Blue & Gray Range          9:00 a.m. 

 July 19  Precision High Power   Blue & Gray Range          9:00 a.m. 

 July 27  1000 yd Match   AEDC Range            8:00 a.m. 

 

New Members:  Mike Tenvooren. 

 

Smallbore Notes:  1)  The June smallbore match will be held on the 14th.  The Annual Schedule was in error. 

         2)  The Range will be closed during this match. 

         3)  Brian Hunter, the Match Director, has approved the participation of those that wish to 

shoot off a rest or bi-pod.  These shooters must provide their own rest or bi-pod. 

 

Work Party:  A successful work party was held on May 3rd.  Many thanks to all those that helped out. 

 

 


